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Sandingham Drive Home Damaged in Recent Blaze 
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Firefighters from the Moraga-Orinda Fire District 
and the Contra Costa County Fire Protection District 
responded May 5 to a house fire at 235 
Sandingham Drive North in Moraga. Three people 
were displaced from the home and no firefighters 
were injured. The fire resulted in $100,000 damage 
and was caused by discarded smoking materials, 
according to Dennis Rein, MOFD public information 
officer. - N Marnell 
 
 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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